
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 

All interested persons are hereby given notice that the City of Oklahoma City, in 
cooperation with the Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) is planning 
improvements to the intersection of I-40 at Morgan Road.  A public meeting is scheduled 
to explain and discuss these improvements.  The meeting will be held Thursday, April 20, 
2006 at 6:30 pm in the Cafeteria of Mustang North Middle School, 10901 S. W. 15th 
Street, Yukon, Oklahoma.  
 
The City of Oklahoma City and ODOT strive to accommodate the needs of all residents, 
including those who may be disabled.  If you would like to attend this meeting but find it 
difficult because of a disability, architectural barrier, or another special need, please 
contact Mary Cordell at (405) 752-1122. 
 
Questions before the meeting may also be directed to Ms. Cordell. 
 
 
 


